
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
RESCIND Traffic Resolution No. 2008/4263, adopted June 17, 2008, which prohibited
parking or stopping at all times on a portion of Third Street (Road No. 1795G), except for
those vehicles of individuals with disabilities, as recommended by the Public Works
Director, Rodeo area.

FISCAL IMPACT: 
No fiscal impact.

BACKGROUND: 
While reviewing previously designated parking spaces for disabled persons on public
roadways, it was determined that a disabled persons parking space was no longer needed.
Public Works Traffic Engineering staff conducted a site visit and confirmed the disabled
resident who originally requested the space no longer lives at the property. Therefore, in
conformance with established policy, Traffic Engineering recommends removing the
restriction on parking at this location. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   09/11/2018 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Monish Sen,
925.313.2187

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    September  11, 2018 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stacey M. Boyd, Deputy

cc:

C. 8

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Brian M. Balbas, Public Works Director/Chief Engineer

Date: September  11, 2018

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: RESCIND Traffic Resolution No. 2008/4263 for Third Street (Road No. 1795G), Rodeo area. 



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
Parking will remain restricted at this location.


